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NOTICE OF AWARD

Mayfp, 2022

The Value Systems Integration, Inc.
GF CVMC Bldg.,3434 Ramon Magsaysay
Blvd. Sampaloc, 063, Bgy 627, Manila
(02)-8742-7950

Attention : Mark S. Magallanes
Authorized Representative

Gentlemen:

We are pleased to inform you that the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) has approved
the recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) in its BAC Resolution No. 2022-049
to award to your company the contract for the Supply and Delivery of Network Attached
Storage (NAS)-1 unit in the amount of Four Hundred Forty-Four Thousand Four
Hundred Forty-Four Pesos (Php 444,444.00), inclusive of VAT.

Kindly return the original copy of the Notice of Award within three (3) calendar days with your
signature in the Conforme portion.
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Oliver V. Chato
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By : Mark S. Magallanes
Authorized Representative
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